
Newsletter: Friday 24th June 2022 

 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S  

 

Dates for your 

diary. 

29.06.22: Feast of 

Saints Peter & Paul 

Mass & Micks Leaving 

Mass at 1.30pm St 

Anne’s Church 

29.06.2022: High 5 

Netball Rally 

04.07.2022: School 

Trip to Hatton Adven-

ture (Year R—Y6) 

06.07.2022: Transition 

Day 

08.07.2022—12.07.22 

Year 6 Trip to Dol-y-

Moch 

18.7.2022:  Year 6 

prom (5.30—8.00 at 

St. Anne’s school) 

19.7.2022: YR-Y5 

awards evening 

(6.00—7.30 at St. 

Anne’s) 

21.7.2022:  Year 6 

leavers’ mass (9.30 at 

St Anne’s Church) 

22.7.2022:  Year 6 

leavers’ assembly 

(1.30pm at St Anne’s 

school) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

CONGRATULATIONS                                       
Last week, the school completed at the 
Coventry Catholic Schools Athletic 
event. Overall our school came fourth, 
which is an amazing achievement out 
of the 18 schools that took part.  We 
were highest placed small school.  We 
had two individual exceptional 
achievements.  Both Jack T (year 3) and  
Eryk W (year 5) broke the existing 
boys’ records for their year groups in 
the sprints.  This means they are     
fastest boys EVER in Coventry to have 
run over that distance.  We are so 
proud of you boys...this is amazing. 
Keep training hard—more of the same 
next year! 

At this year’s event, our children 
looked exceptionally smart. Because of 
an extremely kind and generous        
donation from Hughie and Ava Harkin’s 
dad, we were able to buy a full set of 
school logo tracksuits and school logo 
shorts and T-shirts.  We thank him 
hugely for his kindness and assure him 
that we will look after the kit extremely 
well so that it last for years to come.  

TRANSITION DAY                                                  
The Coventry transition day is on 
Wednesday 6th July.  All of the children 
in school will spend the day in their 
new classrooms with their new      
teachers and support staff.  The      
children in year 6 will spend the day at 
their new school.  You should have 
heard from your child’s new school to 
confirm arrangements.  Please do  
contact them if you have not.                                                      
It is normal practice for the children to 
make their own way to their new 
school as there is not enough room on 
the buses that they might be catching 
in September.  It is really important 
that they attend in their St. Anne’s 
school uniform so they can be easily 
identified.  It is also really important 
that they arrive on time.  We know all 
of our year 6 leavers will make an  
excellent first impression on their new 
staff.  We hope that all children have a 
lovely day, one which makes them 
excited for the year to come.  

WARM WEATHER                                          

Finally, if weather forecasts are to be 

believed, the weather is going to 

start feeling more like summer          

towards the end of the week.  This 

will mean the children will be able to 

enjoy our wonderful outdoor space 

and get plenty of fresh air.  Please 

ensure that on the days weather is 

going to be hot, you have applied 

sun cream to your child before they 

come to school.  It is also vital that 

they have a sun hat to wear and a 

water bottle filled with fresh water 

every day.  That way, everybody will 

be able to enjoy the sun safely.  

WESTON-SUPER-MARE                           

Year 2 children and staff visited  

Weston-Super-Mare on Wednesday 

as part of their topic on Seaside's. As 

expected, the children were           

impeccably behaved and so each of 

them had the most wonderful day.  It 

was the first time some of the            

children had seen the sea and the 

first time some of them had put their 

toes in sand—how wonderful that 

they got to do this with their friends, 

whilst seeing their topic come to life 

too. We are sure it is something they 

will remember forever. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION                        

Congratulations to the 5 children 

from St Anne’s who made their first 

holy communion on Saturday.  It was 

a wonderful occasion for them and 

an important step in their journey of 

faith. 

MICK’S LEAVING MASS                                     

All are invited to Mick’s leaving mass 

on Wednesday 29th June at 1.30pm,  

at St. Anne’s church, to celebrate his 

retirement after 29 years.  What an 

achievement.  Please do come along 

and show your support and                

appreciation for all he has done for 

the school.  

HATTON TRIP                                                   
On Monday 4th July, the children 
in Reception to Year 6 will         
celebrate reaching the end of a 
wonderful school year by visiting 
Hatton World of Adventure.            
Unfortunately, we still have lots of 
payments still to come in.  We 
really do rely on parent              
contributions to help with the 
transport costs for our school trips 
so the children can enjoy a special 
day with their school friends. We 
understand that times are very 
tough at the moment, so if you are 
having difficulty, please do contact 
one of the family support workers 
to share your concerns. If you are 
in a position to pay now, please do 
this via school money.  We ask that 
all payments are received no later 
than 30th June.                                           
Lunch packs will be provided to the  
children that are  eligible for free 
school meals (including universal 
free school meals) and for those 
children that have ordered one.  All 
other children will need to bring a 
lunch from home in disposable                     
packaging so this can be thrown 
away when finished.  Please also 
bring plenty of extra drinks—again, 
they need to be in cartons or 
bottles that be disposed of on the 
day.                                                                     
We ask that all children bring a sun 
hat and ask that sun cream is        
applied before they come to 
school.  So the children have a full 
day at the park, we have asked the 
coaches to collect us at 3.00pm. 
We will arrive back at school for 
approximately 3.30pm.  Please can 
you be at school for this time to 
collect your child  from the               
playground.  For any reason we are 
held up in traffic, we will send a 
text message.  Please ensure the 
office has your correct contact 
information.   

Thank you—I am sure they will 
have a wonderful day that they all 
deserve.  

Can we politely request that no parents, pupils or siblings ride any bikes or scooters on site. 



 Star Star 

Year R Callum Eric 

Year 1 Matthew Emma 

Year 2 Brea Anando 

Year 3 Sidney Isabelle 

Year 4 Omar Arsal 

Year 5 Victoria K Nahom 

Year 6 Kyan Alfie 

Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated last week. 

Kylo, Brandon, Parker, Kyron, Jacob, Harley 

Year Group 
Helpful 

and      
loving 

Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open and 
honest 

1 2 14 86   

2 12 12 25 2 

3 53 38 110 28 

4 2 16 56 1 

5 23 14 26 6 

6 8   8   


